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Tenā koutou

Please find attached Waikato Regional Council’s further submission to Waipā District Council’s
Proposed Plan Change 26 – Residential Zone Intensification.

WRC appreciates the opportunity to respond to submissions made on this plan change.

Submitters to which the WRC further submission relates to are notified by way of this email.

Any questions or issues, please get in touch.

Ngā mihi
Hannah

Hannah Craven​ | SENIOR POLICY ADVISOR | Strategic and Spatial Planning, Science, Policy and Information
WAIKATO REGIONAL COUNCIL | Te Kaunihera ā Rohe o Waikato
P: +
F: facebook.com/waikatoregion
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Further Submission from Waikato Regional Council on Proposed Plan Change 26 – Residential Zone 
Intensification (PC26) to the Waipā District Plan 

 

Introduction 

1. Waikato Regional Council (WRC) appreciates the opportunity to make a further submission to 
Proposed Plan Change 26 – Residential Zone Intensification (PC26). WRC’s primary interest is in 
relation to the Waikato Regional Policy Statement (WRPS). District Plans, including Plan Changes such 
as this one, are required to give effect to the RPS (RMA s75(3)(c)).  

 
2. WRC lodged a submission on PC26 (submission 30) on 23 September 2022. The purpose of this further 

submission is to respond to matters raised by other submitters to uphold important aspects of the 
WRPS. 

 
3. Please note that Proposed Change 1 to the Waikato Regional Policy Statement is currently open for 

submissions. Section 74(2) of the RMA requires that when changing a district plan, a territorial 
authority shall have regard to any proposed regional policy statement.  

 
4. We respond to specific submission points and submitters in the table below. 
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Further information and hearings  

 
WRC still wishes to be heard at the hearings for Proposed Plan Change 26 – Residential Zone Intensification 
(PC26) in support of this submission and is prepared to consider a joint submission with others making a 
similar submission. 
 
WRC could not gain an advantage in trade competition through this submission.  
 

Submitter details 

Waikato Regional Council 
Contact person: Hannah Craven (Strategic and Spatial Planning) 
Email:   
Phone:  
 
Post:  

 
 

 
I could not gain an advantage in trade competition through this submission 
I am not directly affected by an effect of the subject matter of the submission that: 
(a) does not adversely affect the environment; and 
(b) does not relate to trade competition or the effects of trade competition. 
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